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Newsletter – December 1, 2023 

 
Christmas Program 
Join us tonight at 6:00 PM for our annual ECS Christmas Program! Every student will be 
performing in the program. Light refreshments will be provided in the gymnasium following the 
concert. 
 

Babysitting Night 
Do you need a chance to go Christmas shopping without the kids or a date night?  The Student 
Council will be hosting a babysitting night on December 8th. It will be donation based, dinner 
will be provided and will run from 6:30-9:00pm. Drop off and pick up will be at the Hampton 
Center. 

 

Chick Fil A  
The Student Council will be taking Chick-Fil-A orders for December 8th.  All orders must be placed 
on SchoolWorx no later than Wednesday evening. $6.50 for 5 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink, 
$8.00 for 8 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink and $8.00 for sandwich, chips, dessert and drink. 

 
COATS4KIDS 
Thank you to everyone who donated coats.  We ended up with twelve trash bags full. 

 
Christmas Break 
Thursday, December 14 and Friday, December 15, are both half day as we wrap up our first 
semester!  Christmas break will follow from Monday, December 18 through Monday, January 1.  
School will resume on Tuesday, January 2. 

 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

December 1- Christmas Concert (6:00pm) 
December 14- Teacher in Service (Noon Dismissal) 
December 15- End of Second Quarter (Noon Dismissal) 
December 18-January 1- Christmas Break 


